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Hello,

I'm writing in support of the 2023 ACT-186 Board of Health Amendments to the Proposed 2024 Operating
Budget and the Nurse home visiting amendment, P&F-O-01.

Thank you,
Alison Rockwell

Alison Rockwell, LCSW  |  Optum Supporting SSM Health 
Social Worker-Care Management                       
Office: 1-608-258-6848 
Alt Phone: 1-608-258-6561 
Fax: 1-608-258-5961 
alison.rockwell@ssmhealth.com
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